
Our Halloween disco was a spine-tingling success! It was the first disco that 

some of our Reception children attended and they all did brilliantly. It can be a 

daunting experience entering the hall with older year groups, especially this 

disco, as everyone had made a wonderful effort in the costume department.  

The school hall was transformed into a spooky dance hall, that was soon filled 

with dancing skeletons, ghosts and groovy ghouls. Your creativity in all of the 

costumes and outfits truly brought the spirit of Halloween to life! 

I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to all the teachers, PTA members and 

volunteers who worked tirelessly behind the scenes. Your support and dedication 

made this event possible, and we couldn’t have done it without you. From 

decorations to refreshments, tricks and treats, your efforts ensured a 

memorable night for everyone. 

 

Take a look below at just some of the fabulous photos from the night. (Please 

note: please do not share any of these photos to social media, many thanks) 

 

Here’s to more fun-filled events in the future! Happy Halloween! 

 

Also, keep your eyes peeled for dates and information regarding Tonacliffe’s 

Christmas Fair.  
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Happy Halloween! 


